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   Cllr John Fox
          26 Malden Road   

Harrogate HG1 4SF

email:  johnm.fox93@gmail.com  

Tel:  01423 540 541 
           1 August 2016
To:  All Parish Councils in the Harrogate District
We started the Harrogate & District Volunteering Oscars in my Mayoral year 2008/9.   We have celebrated the work of volunteers throughout the District and recognized over 3000 people who volunteer in our communities.  I write to seek the support of your Parish Council and Councillors to nominate people or groups in your area.
The Awards have been a tremendous success, recognising the wonderful work being undertaken by volunteers throughout the Harrogate District by such a diverse group of people of all ages.  It also recognises the work of a few who have gone the extra mile. We also hope that it encourages other residents to consider volunteering.  I am extremely grateful for the support of Ackrill Media Group, Stray FM and the Harrogate & Ripon Centres for Voluntary Service for their support.  This year Stray FM are joining the team to promote the Oscars. It is a testament to how highly volunteers are regarded by our community.

We believe there are over 25000 volunteers in the Harrogate Borough Council area.  The Harrogate & District Volunteering Oscars Awards are for volunteers throughout the Harrogate District.  The reason I am writing to you is to ask you to contact all your Parish Councillors and encourage them to nominate local volunteers or groups.  Full details are in your local press.  Nominations can be made online at www.harcvs.org.uk or phone 01423 540541 and a paper form will be sent to you.  Completed forms must be returned before Monday 10 October 2016.
This year we celebrate the ninth anniversary of the Awards. The Volunteering Oscars Awards will be presented on Friday 28 October 2016 at the Old Swan Hotel, Harrogate starting at 7.00pm and will be attended by the Mayor of the Borough of Harrogate and other local dignitaries.  I do hope you will be able to come along.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me direct. I look forward to receiving nominations from your area shortly.

With best wishes,

John
Councillor John Fox

Chair of Harrogate & District Volunteering Oscars 
PS.  The 16 Categories are attached. Don’t forget to submit your nomination soon! 

